
 IMPERIAL HERITAGE SCHOOL, SECTOR-102, GURUGRAM 
 MONTHLY PLANNER FOR DECEMBER 

 NURSERY (2023-24) 

 Dear Parents, 
 Greetings!! 
 As  the  year  ends,  December  brings  a  season  of  festivities,  introspection,  and  generosity.  This  month  is  best  known  for  Christmas  and  New  Year's  Eve,  but  there 
 is  another  reason  why  this  month  is  special.  December  cheer  is  in  the  air  as  we  prepare  for  the  biggest  event  of  the  school  year-  the  Annual  Day.  The  palpating 
 excitement  that  filled  the  corridors  was  the  lead-up  to  the  Annual  Day.  Teachers  and  students  have  left  no  stone  unturned  to  prepare  for  this  event  and  the 
 month of November was full of practice, leading upto perfection. 

 November  was  observed  as  a  month  of  festivals  and  celebrations,  filled  with  lots  of  joy  and  enthusiasm.  Students  of  Nursery  participated  in  various  hands-on 
 activities.  The  month  started  with  the  Diwali  festival  where  the  students  made  beautiful  Diwali  cards.  Celebrating  the  festival,  we  had  a  parent  involvement 
 activity, where the students along with their mothers decorated the corridors with beautiful rangolis. 

 Celebrating  a  month  of  Sharing  and  Caring,  students  made  a  wonderful  thank  you  card  for  their  friend,  appreciating  the  friendship.  They  also  wholeheartedly 
 participated  in  the  donation  drive  organised  by  the  school  for  Deep  Ashram,  and  generously  donated  useful  items.  This  spirit  helped  to  bring  cheer  and 
 happiness  to  others.  This  resonated  with  the  value  of  the  month  which  was  compassion  where  the  little  ones  understood  how  they  should  appreciate  what  hey 
 have and share with those who are less fortunate. 

 On  the  academic  front  students  learned  new  letters  and  numbers  through  fun-filled  activities  and  writing  practice.  The  introduction  of  letters  and  numbers  was 
 done  with  the  help  of  flashcards  and  different  educational  games.  They  sorted  different  letters  and  numbers  according  to  the  instructions  given.  The  concept  of 
 empty  and  full  was  done  through  various  activities.  In  EVS  it  was  fun  learning  about  different  Seasons.  They  learned  about  Spring  and  Summer  seasons  and 
 how  they  are  different  by  participating  in  different  activities  like  craft,  virtually  singing  songs  and  dancing  to  songs  related  to  different  seasons.  They  also 
 learned about the clothes we should wear and we can eat during these seasons. 

 Celebrating  Colour  Burst,  the  students  celebrated  pink  colour  by  wearing  pink  colour  outfits  and  enjoyed  doing  Pink  day  craft.  They  expressed  their  thoughts 
 about the colour. Most of them associated the colour with girls and Barbie dolls. 

 May the Christmas Season bring only happiness and joy to you and your family. 
 Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 







 Syllabus for the month of December 



 General Information: 
 ●  School timing is 8.00 am – 12.30 pm. School gate will be closed at 8.05 am. No entry will be allowed post that. 
 ●  Students must carry the Almanac to school daily. 
 ●  Kindly ensure that your child is dressed in proper school uniform with neat hair. 
 ●  It is mandatory for students to wear the school ID every day. 
 ●  It is mandatory to carry the Parent escort  card while picking up your child from School and Bus Stop. 
 ●  Label your child’s belongings like lunch box, water bottle, bag, shoes, etc. 
 ●  Please ensure that your ward carries an extra set of clothes every day. 
 ●  All students if required need to wear masks, bring their own water bottle, hand sanitizers and not share with others. 

 We look forward to your cooperation in helping our children grow and learn together! 

 Headmistress  Principal 


